
Birding is best in spring, but fall provides some 
great opportunities, as well. Join DNR Staff at 

Havenwoods State Forest in Milwaukee County to 
search for birds moving through the city and enjoy 

the (hopefully) crisp fall weather. Dress for the 
weather. Program is free and open to the public. 

Please RSVP to: Dianne Robinson 
Wildlife Educator, (262) 424-9827 
Dianne.Robinson@Wisconsin.gov   

Monday  
September 18, 2017  

9:00 – 10:30 am 
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